
From: Chris Cairns <chriscairns2015@gmail.com>  
Sent: 21 July 2021 12:38 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re21/00326/PREMVA 
 
Good Morning Michael Cook 
 
I am a resident of West St Harwich and have just found out about the late licence that the British Flag have 
applied for.  
I want to strongly disagree with them receiving this license,  the noise from the British Flag is already a joke 
and for you to allow them to stay open even later is beyond me ,  
We have had no notification about this whatsoever so nobody in West St is aware  
I have to be up for work 6 days a a week at 4am this will not give me any rest and very much lack of sleep. 
I really can't  believe you would even consider this application in a built up residential street with houses 
only meters away from the British Flag , I've just spoken to my next door neighbour who is also fuming and 
will contact you today after work  
 
 I would like to hear back from you ASAP   
 
Best regards  
 
Chris Cairns 
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